

WARREN WRIGHT>

Lexington KENTUERY

RR#2, June 18, 1948.

Dear Fred:

I am more than happy to congratulate you again on the very distinguished honor of being made head of the AMERICAN SURGICAL ASSOCIATION.

This is an honor which, I am sure, is coveted by all. You have received many many honors, and justly so, but I know you are enjoying this one very much.

I am very happy that I know such a distinguished gentleman who has accomplished so much.

Wishing you long health and happiness, I remain,

Very sincerely,

Maffeh Wight.

Dr. Fred W. Rankin Security Trust Bldg., Lexington, Ky.